An Bord Pleanala,

64 Marlborough Street,
Dublin 1,

D01 vVao2

9" September 2020
Re: Boyne Greenway Drogheda — Mornington Public Consultation

Dear Sir / Madam

I am writing to support the proposed Boyne Greenway from Drogheda to Mornington. it would be a
wonderful amenity for the people of our town and surrounding areas. With the increase in
housebuilding and consequent traffic in the greater Drogheda area in recent years, there is less
and less green space and safe roads for walking and cycling, and it is long overdue. People in
Drogheda are far too car-dependent and it is having a negative effect on public health and the
environment. | understand that there will be a small minority who object to the plans, but | hope
that some accommodation can be made, and that the needs of the majority will prevail.

Kind regards.






